
BOARD MEMBER VACANCIES--10-10-24 

  
Zoning Commission: The Kingston Township Board of Trustees will be appointing 

two Members to the Kingston Township Zoning Commission due to resignations.  

The first position will have a five year term that expires August 2029.  The second 

position will fill the remainder of a term that expires August 2027. Interested 

Kingston Township residents should submit a letter of interest along with a 

resume to the Kingston Township Zoning Office.  The positions will remain 

open until filled by the Trustees. 

 

The Zoning Commission currently meets on a quarterly basis and deals with matters 

related to the Kingston Township Zoning Resolution, the Kingston Township 

Comprehensive Plan/Zoning District Map and other duties as defined within Chapter 

519 of the Ohio Revised Code.  Applicants will be interviewed by the Board of 

Trustees during their monthly meeting held on the first Tuesday of each month 

at 7:00 p.m. in the Kingston Township Hall.  The applicant must be present to be 

considered for the position.  Please contact the Zoning Office at 740-524-0290 with 

questions. 

 

Board of Zoning Appeals: The Kingston Township Board of Trustees will also be 

appointing one Member position on the Kingston Township Board of Zoning 

Appeals.  The appointment will be for a five year term that runs through December 

2029.  Interested Kingston Township residents should submit a letter of interest 

along with a resume to the Kingston Township Zoning Office. The position will 

remain open until filled by the Trustees.   

 

The Board of Zoning Appeals meets on an as needed basis hearing variance requests, 

appeal of orders issued by the Zoning Inspector, conditional use requests and 

revocation of authorized variances and conditional zoning certificates.  Applicants 

will be interviewed by the Board of Trustees during their monthly meeting held 

on the first Tuesday of each month, 7:00 P.M. at the Kingston Township Hall.  

The applicant must be present to be considered for the position.  Please contact the 

Zoning Office at 740-524-0290 with questions. 

 

The letter of interest and resume may be submitted by mail or email at the addresses 

below: 

Kingston Township Hall           or         zoning@kingstontwp.org  

4063 Carter’s Corner Road 

Sunbury, Ohio 43074 

mailto:zoning@kingstontwp.org

